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Operation Christmas Child 

(OCC) 

Shoebox Ministry 

 

 

 

 
 

Every year, our church enthusiastically 
supports the Operation Christmas Child 
(OCC) Shoebox Ministry. This ministry is 
part of the Samaritan’s Purse organization 
that was founded by Franklin Graham, the 
son of world-renowned evangelist, Billy 
Graham. OCC’s shoebox ministry is a 
tangible way to share the good news of 
Jesus. Each shoebox contains a personal 
letter and treasures for the receiving child. 
Often this package is the first gift the child 
has ever received. Thousands of churches, 
including ours, participate in packing 
shoeboxes for little boys and girls. The 
shoeboxes are then distributed to more 
than 100 countries where community 
leaders share the message of the Gospel 
and bless children with these shoebox gifts. 
If you would like to participate or have any 
questions, please contact Diana Lau at 
diana25nguyen@yahoo.com. 

 

How to Get Connected: 
Join our TEAM! (Together Everyone Achieves More!). We have a place for you whether you are 
available every week, once per month, or even 10 minutes here and there. Please send your 
inquires to lillian.leung@chinesegracebiblechurch.org. 
 

Sunday Programs 
Sonshine Center for Infants & Toddlers: 8:30-12:45 
Sunday School: 8:30-9:45 and 11:30-12:45 
The WATT Hour Children’s Worship: 10-11:15  

Note from the Director 

              During this month, we have a  

                              church-wide focus on missions. We  
                              celebrate our missionaries and  
                              gratefully hear their testimonies of  
                              God’s faithfulness in the mission  
                              field.  Though we are fortunate to 
send and support missionaries abroad, we must not 
neglect the mission field right here in our midst. It is 
easy to forget what the church is supposed to be 
about and start thinking that the church exists for our 
benefit, and church services are to “serve-us.” 
However, the church is supposed to be a community 
of life change that seeks out and rescues people who 
need Jesus. We have many opportunities this season 
to give back to our church, our community, and to 
those outside of our immediate vicinity. Please 
prayerfully consider getting involved in ministry, 
whether it is to help children, senior citizens, or serve 
on the church’s ministry teams. Love the Lord and 
serve Him with all of your heart, soul, and mind. His 
heart is for us to reach those who don’t know Him, 
and we have no choice but to obey. “In the same way, 
I tell you, there is rejoicing in the presence of the 
angels of God over one sinner who repents.” – Luke 
15:10. 
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Announcements and Reminders: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Children’s Chimes/Bells Choir: Starting now until December 17th, we are providing a special 
program for elementary age students on Sunday afternoons at 1:30 in Room E21-22. Here, 
children learn music fundamentals, choral singing, and playing chimes/bells. At the end of the 
term, the children will have an opportunity to perform at the church and in the community this 
Christmas season. For inquiries, or to sign up your child, please contact JoAnn Yee at 
joannlyee@gmail.com.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
OCC Donations: We are taking donations of personal hygiene items (e.g., combs, brushes, hair 
ties, etc.), crafts and activities, small toys, clothing, and personal notes. The following items are 
not permitted: food and drink of any kind (e.g., candy, chocolate, seeds, nuts, fruit rolls or fruit 
snacks, drink mixes, liquids, etc.) toothpaste, used or damaged items, war-related items (e.g., 
toy guns, knives, or military figures, etc.), lotions or liquid soaps, medications or vitamins, and 
breakable items (e.g., glass, snow globes, etc.). You can also sponsor a box for $9. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Picking Up Your Children: Parents, please be reminded to pick up your children promptly after 
sessions as a courtesy to our volunteers. Please inform the Children’s Registration Team if there 
are any additional people (including older siblings) who are authorized to pick up your child. A 
matching registration sticker is required when picking up your child. 
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